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Happiness does not come from doing easy work but from the 

afterglow of satisfaction that comes after the achievement of 
a difficult task that demanded our best.  Theodore I. Rubin  

BMO 
employ-
ees 
pitched 
in to 
spruce 
up the 
Bond 
Street 
garden 
area  
before 
the  
summer 
season. 
Staff 
member 
Jacinth 
looks 
pleased!  

Shaving Cream Pictures? Youôre Kidding Me! 

No, Iõm not kidding!  On April 23 at Bond Street,  my friend Jane and I introduced the Monday af-
ternoon clients to shaving cream òpaint.ó Jane showed them how to squirt the shaving cream into 
a pan, add drops of food colouring, then swirl it around with a stir stick to lightly mix the colours. 
Next we applied the mixture generously to paper, and then scraped off the excess. Sound sim-
ple?  

Well, it wasnõt really difficult but it was messy. With a bit of foresight, I had made sure all partici-
pants were protected with aprons and plastic gloves, and the table covered with newspaper. But 
we still ended up with pretty, coloured shaving cream on everything -- the table, pencils, scis-
sors, pans, and ourselves. Personally, I used a paper towel to mop some off my pant leg and even 
my shoes.  

We swirled and scraped and scraped and swirled, then dried our newly painted paper canvas. 
The next step was to cut out images of butterflies, stars and pretty little Sunbonnet Sues to finish 
our pictures.  

The results were spectacular! We were all amazed at the craft we had produced and marveled at 
how different and pleasing they all were.  

Whatõs next? I donõt know but it will be difficult to top our shaving cream caper!   

             Aileen        
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WORDS FROM WENDY  
We, SENACA, achieved our accreditation from CARF in February !!! We are so excited and I am 
so grateful to all who contributed their time and talent ð all the staff under Samia, clients, care-
givers, volunteers and students ð thank you, thank you, thank you very, very much!                    
We received three years, the maximum level.  

For all of us, I believe it was a real learning experience and with policies, procedures, docu-
mentation, accountability, etc., we know we always want to be the best we can and continually      
assess everything to ensure this. Thanks again.  

We have our summer students again through the federal government. At Bond Street,  Anne is 
working in the program and Cassandra in  the office, each for nine weeks. Rachel is at  Palermo 
in the program for 11 weeks, and Trevina at the Coptic Centre.  

As I look out at this beautiful day ð perfect Bank of Montreal employees are working in our gar-
den, setting up our gazebo, etc.  Another team worked at our Palermo location yesterday and 
yet another worked at Bond last week  gardening as well as painting our kitchen. We  appreci-
ate their time, work, and Day of Caring  so much. Thank you. We are really looking forward to 
using and enjoying the garden this summer.  

We welcome Catherine Farrell as our new  Coordinator of Volunteers. In her short time with us 
she has gone above and beyond and is very much a part of the SENACA Family.    Catherine 
was a wonderful volunteer with us before taking on this new role.  Carolyn continues to assist 
us in our office ð fabulous.  

The garage and plant sale was very successful and again a lot of fun ð we continue to sell 
plants if youõre looking.  Weõve raised over $600.  Many thanks to our horticulture club, under 
Wayne and Lucy, who contributed hundreds of plants.  Lucy ð you were great and much appre-
ciated.  

I wish each of you a happy and healthy  summer. Enjoy each day to the fullest.  
        òCaring Like Familyó                                Wendy McBride, Executive Director  

 

First of all I would like to thank all our long -serving volunteers and our 
new volunteers too. What a great group of people you are! I wish I had 
space to thank you by name. You show up regularly and plunge into the 
program with enthusiasm.  

Some of us had great fun with the staff at the garage sale in May. It was 
my first activity as volunteer coordinator and I was very grateful for the 
help I had from all the staff and volunteers.  

We welcomed three energetic and committed groups from BMO at our 
Bond Street and Palermo locations. Some of them painted our Bond Street kitchen and everyone 
else helped prepare both gardens for the summer.  Everyone worked very hard and a wonderful 
time. The gardens are beautiful and we met some lovely people. I should make special mention of 
Anne and Corinna of United Way who helped arrange the visits.   

 It always seems impossible until itõs done.  (Nelson Mandela) 

       Catherine Farrell, Volunteer Co -ordinator  

Volunteer  Corner                               
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Summer has arrived early this year 
and we have been enjoying our walks 
outside.  Lorna, of our staff, has 
made friends with several of our local 
wildlife.   

Soon we will be able to spend some 
time in the garden thanks to the 
cleanup done by the Bank of Montreal 
volunteers.  Our garden club has 
worked very hard over the past few 
months preparing plants and  flowers 
for the garage sale in May.  

Here at Palermo we are very excited 
to have Victor, playing the keyboard, 
and the Harptones visiting, adding 
some music to our program which we 
love.   

These past few months we had a    
fascinating astronomy presentation 
given by Michael Reid from the Uni-
versity of Toronto.  We all learned a 
lot.   

All of us here at Palermo would like to      
welcome Rachel, an engineering   
student from Queenõs University, who 
will be joining us this summer.  

We wish everyone a happy summer.  

INFO/SUPPORT GROUPS  

Bond Street:  

3rd  Monday evening of the month. 7:30 -
9:00  p.m.  

Main Room, 53 Bond St., Oakville  

All welcome. Refreshments served.  

July 16, Aug 20, Sept 17  

 

3rd  Tuesday Morning of the Month  

Family Room, 53 Bond St., Oakville  

July 17, Aug 21, Sept 18  

 

PALERMO PASTIMES  

SPECIAL GUEST CHEF:  Leroy treated the Bond                  

Street crew to kingfish done Caribbean style.  

COPTIC COMMENTS  

Our Canadian summer has arrived, but we have 
already celebrated warm and wonderful weather 
for almost a month with our SENACA family.  

We want to welcome our summer student who 
makes our family life more cheerful, joyful and full 
of singing.  

We enjoy singing together and  learned new songs 
for the Fatherõs Day. As we already celebrated 
Motherõs Day, it was  time to pay back to our      
fathers for their time, wisdom and generosity.  

We are glad that we celebrate 
with our clients and remember 
all of the old good days           
together.  

We are looking forward to more 
celebration such as Canada 
Day, which is very important to 
every one of us and hope by 
that time our family will grow 
bigger and bigger.  


